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Office of the Executive Director 

Ensuring Educator Excellence 

 

February 5, 2024 

Dr. Elizabeth Blanco, Superintendent 
Pasadena Unified School District 
351 South Hudson Avenue  
Pasadena, CA 91109 
 
Dear Superintendent Blanco: 
 
I am writing to inform you that on January 25, 2024, the Committee on Accreditation, on behalf 
of the Commission on Teacher Credentialing, voted to remove all stipulations and changed the 
status of Pasadena Unified and its credential program from Accreditation with Major 
Stipulations to Accreditation. On the basis of this decision, the institution is authorized to offer 
the following program:  
 

Teacher Induction 
 
Should you or your staff have any questions relating to this action, you may address them to 
Cheryl Hickey, Administrator of Accreditation, at chickey@ctc.ca.gov.   

Sincerely,  

Mary Vixie Sandy, Ed. D. 
Executive Director 

cc:  Hanh Le, TOSA 
  Dr. Sergio Canal: Chief of Human Resources 
  Dr. Jen Alcazar: Director of Human Resources 
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